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Important Dates

Sports Day Good Friday Easter Sunday End of Term 1
Thursday 6 April Friday 7 April Monday 10 April Friday 14 April

Pupil Free Day
Monday 1 May
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News from the Principal

panaant

Dear Rosary Community

Over the past two weeks the Year 3 and 5 children have participated in four NAPLAN assessments. Children approached these
assessments with a positive mindset and should be congratulated for their resilience.

| asked some students what they are enjoying learning at school:

e ‘“learning to write my letters” — Leon, ROC

e ‘“counting by twos” — Jayden, 1RM

e “recount writing — | like writing about what I did on the weekend” — Hannah, 2CW
e “learning to draw a face” — Ashley, 3TR

e “narrative writing — | like to make up stories” — Henry, 40A

e “maths fraction number puzzles” — Sophia, 5/6AR

e “science — the weather and erosion” — Caitlin, 5/6NT

The children answered the question immediately with delight on their faces. | am thankful to the staff for the work they do to make
learning fun and engaging.

We have a number of community events coming up ...

e On Sunday morning the Year 2s will lead our participation in the Parish Family Mass. | hope lots of families are able to join us at
the Church and connect with other Year 2 families over a cuppa in the Parish Centre following Mass.

e School AGM and Strategic Planning session on 28th March. The 2022 AGM School Performance Report is attached for reading
prior to the meeting. The Finance Report will be presented at the AGM. 2022_School_Performance_Report

e 27 children will receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation on Thursday, 30th March at 6:30pm.

e On Friday, 31st March we have a parent gathering at the Caledonian Hotel (Cali) in North Adelaide. This is organised by our

Parents and Friends Committee and is an opportunity for parents to make some new connections in our school community.

Regards

Susan
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https://www.rosary.catholic.edu.au/__files/d/2171822/2022_School_Performance_Report80_1.pdf

Sacrament of Reconciliation

Forgivene
Reconciliatio

Foriveness
Penance

Reconciliation

Confessio
Forgiveness
Conversion

It is the time of the year when some of our young people at Rosary School are preparing to soon receive their first Sacrament of
Reconciliation. This is a beautiful sacrament, instituted by Christ as a way to offer us His Mercy and Grace. This year, we have twenty-
seven students who will receive the sacrament. The journey for these young people has seen them supported on this road by their
families, their friends, our parish and our school.

In the Sacrament of Reconciliation, Jesus comforts us. He strengthens us on our journey. We are reconciled with God, with the Church,
and with the people we have hurt. Through this sacrament the Church celebrates Jesus’ gift of forgiveness.

Conscience is a voice within each of us. It helps us to know what God wants us to do. It helps us know the difference between right and
wrong. It helps us know the ways we have sinned. The Holy Spirit helps us to listen to and follow our conscience. Before we celebrate the

Sacrament of Reconciliation, we prepare ourselves. We examine our conscience.

As we have journeyed with our young people, we have had two information sessions, as well as a dedicated day at school this
Wednesday to help prepare our students. This day also enabled their classmates to understand what was happening for their friends, as
they prepare to receive the sacrament.

As our young people move towards receiving the Sacrament of Reconciliation on Thursday, March 30 we encourage members of our
community to offer a prayer of support for them.

Dear God, our young people are preparing to receive the sacrament of reconciliation. We know that you are a loving and merciful God.
Help them to be truly sorry for what they may have done wrong. Forgive them for when they may have failed to help others. May they
follow Jesus in all things with the help of your Holy Spirit. Amen.
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Holy Week Liturgies

As we move towards Holy Week and the conclusion of Lent, we will have a series of liturgies for Holy Week. Parents and family members
are welcome to join us under the jacaranda tree for any of the following community gatherings, as we reflect on the events of Holy Week.

e Friday March 31, 9am Reception Palm Sunday Liturgy
e Monday April 3, 9am Year 1 Liturgy

e Tuesday April 4, 9am Year 4 Liturgy

o Wednesday April 5, Year 6 Stations of the Cross Liturgy

Thursday April 13, Year 2 Resurrection Liturgy
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Caritas Project Compassion
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As we move towards this weekend, the fifth Sunday of Advent, we begin to reflect ever more on the suffering that Jesus was about to
face, and we take time to consider ways that we can live better and reduce the suffering of those around us. As a Catholic school, we are
strong in our support of Caritas and Project Compassion. Please may | give families one final reminder as we move towards Holy Week
to assist their young people in making contributions to their Project Compassion, in advance of returning them to school on Tuesday,
April 11.

Thank you as always for your support with all of this.

Stephen Campion APRIM
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5/6 AR News

This term in Year 5/6 we have been following the ‘Growing with Gratitude’ program in Health. Growing with Gratitude is a resilience
program that builds and protects young people’s mental wellbeing. This happens through teaching skills based on gratitude, kindness,
positive reflection, empathy, mindfulness, and serving others.




In our most recent lesson, we explored the power of compliments. Each student had a piece of paper stuck on their back. All students
then wandered around the room to write compliments on their peer’s piece of paper. To give and receive compliments felt wonderful and
by participating in this activity, we were feeling content and ready to begin our learning for the day.

This is what some of the students of 5/6AR had to say when reflecting on this Growing with Gratitude task:

How did it make you feel to read positive things about you?
“All of those compliments that | have received today was pretty heart warming” - Maison

How did it make you feel when you were writing compliments on your classmates back?
“It felt good because | don't really say compliments to other people and | was very proud of myself”’ - Matilda

Was it hard to compliment someone? Why/why not?
“No, it was very easy to write on others back because | knew it would make them feel good”

Amy Ramsey 5/6 AR Teacher
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P & F Easter Fundraiser

BAKERY

Dear Families

The P&F Committee are offering Kytons Bakery items for purchase.

Kytons Bakery are best known for their delicious, fluffy lamingtons which have won numerous local and national awards. Kytons also

makes a range of other delicious goodies, including Hot Cross Buns!

Kytons use the best ingredients, traditional recipes and great care to bake products that delight. It's a great time to stock up on bakery

treats just before Easter.

Items available include Lamingtons and Hot Cross Buns in a variety of flavours.

Traditional Fruit 12 snack size @ $11.30

Fruitless 12 snack size @ $11.30

Kytons Menz Fruchoc buns - 6 Large @ $9.50

Lifestyle Bakery GLUTEN FREE - 3 pk @ $7.00

Traditional 12 PACK @ $13.50

Mini Lamington 24 PACK @ $16.50

Choc Raspberry 6pk @ $7.90

Choc Coffee 6pk @ $7.90

Native lemon myrtle and coconut lamington 6 finger pk @ $8.50

Please place your order via the QKR app by Wednesday 29 March 2023.

Unfortunately, no orders can be taken after this date.

Orders will be available on Monday 3 April and will be delivered to your child’s classroom for them to take home.

If you would like to know more about Kytons Bakery’s products, including nutritional information, ingredients lists, or serving suggestions,

visit https://kytonsbakery.com.au/
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https://kytonsbakery.com.au/

Music lessons at Rosary School

If your child is interested in learning how to play a musical instrument, please find attached information as well as an enrolment

application.
Instrumental_Guidelines_Application 2023

Instrumental_Music_Lessons_at_Rosary 2023

2023 School Term Dates

Term 1 - Tues 31 January to Friday 14 April

Term 2 - Tues 2 May to Friday 7 July

Term 3 - Tues 25 July to Friday 29 September

Term 4 - Mon 16 October to Wednesday 13 December

Please Note: There are a number of Pupil Free days throughout the year.
Please check News and Events, FB or School Stream for updates.

www.rosary.catholic.edu.au/news-events/term-dates

Lunch Order Reminder
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https://www.rosary.catholic.edu.au/__files/d/2171011/Instrumental_Guidelines_Application_March_2023_1.pdf
https://www.rosary.catholic.edu.au/__files/d/2171012/Instrumental_Music_Lessons_at_Rosary_2023.pdf
https://www.rosary.catholic.edu.au/news-events/term-dates

Just a friendly reminder that all lunch orders must be in before 8.30am .

Unless you receive a receipt, your order has not gone through.
All orders that have missed the deadline will need to be made directly at:

Prospect Bakery
144 Prospect Road, Prospect SA 5082
(08) 8269 5088

QKR_User_Guide.pdf

QKR-How_to_view_receipts_and_cancel_orders.pdf

Rosary School Family Community Business Directory
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https://www.rosary.catholic.edu.au/__files/d/1452124/QKR_User_Guide.pdf
https://www.rosary.catholic.edu.au/__files/d/1706968/QKR-How_to_view_receipts_and_cancel_orders.pdf
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We are excited to support our Rosary families through an in-house Business Directory listing the many and varied businesses owned and

run by our current families.
Click below to view:

Rosary_Families_Business_Directory

Volunteering at Rosary School

\

"

Volunteering at a school can be a fulfiling experience.You can contact the school directly to inquire about volunteering opportunities and
how to get involved or

Click below for more information:

www.rosary.catholic.edu.au/community/volunteering-at-rosary-school

OSHC
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https://www.rosary.catholic.edu.au/__files/d/1710004/Rosary_Families_Business_Directory.pdf
https://www.rosary.catholic.edu.au/community/volunteering-at-rosary-school

YMCA

OSHC

YMCA OSHC provides a safe, fun, and stimulating place for children before / after school hours as well as Vacation Care during school

holidays.
To book an OSHC or Vacational Care session,
Click below for more information:

www.sa.ymca.org.au/what-we-do/oshc/rosary-school

Absentee Notification App

Download our
school app
for free!

Why download the app?

Ei Receive instant notifications for
important news.

g Easily register absentees and excursions.

E_'.:E Keep up to date with events and
5 set reminders.

Download instructions:

1. Go to the App Store and download *School Siream” to your phone
2 Open the app and type the school's name into the search bar to
load the schools profile.

3. Make sufe you agree to Push Motifications when prormpted.

. schoolstream

Click here for more information

Campus School Wear

Campus School & College Wear
Shop 3, 54-56 Grange Road Welland

Opening Hours:

Monday to Friday 9:00AM-5:30PM
Third Saturday of the Month 9:00am - Noon
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https://www.sa.ymca.org.au/what-we-do/oshc/rosary-school
https://www.rosary.catholic.edu.au/contact/absentees

Telephone number: 8346 0830
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